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Y3 Weekly Bulletin 9" February 2024

Dear Parents and Carers

This week we have been busy promoting Mental Health Week (My Voice Matters) and

Safer Internet Day with the children.

Thank you for your support with our Y3 sandwich making and today's mufti day.

Well done to our Y5 JTAs for their fabulous participation in the Tiffin School Eco-conference. Well
done also to our Y6 netball team for their brilliant efforts and to our Y6 cyclists for all they have done
this week.

Tonight, we have our PTA discos and Y5 cake sale. We are very fortunate to be able to offer these
great events for the children.

Thank you for all your proactive support towards school priorities such as fundraising for P2B
counselling. It makes such a difference to us.

We have sent previous communications out in relation to our forward planning for Teammates squads.
More details will follow in regard to this after the half term break.

I would like to wish a Happy Chinese New Year to all families who will be celebrating.

Please have a look at our fabulous newsletter which will be sent today and looks back on a successful
half term.

Wishing you the very best for the Half term break.
Best Wishes
Alan Went

Head teacher

Dates for your diaries:

Friday 9" February: MUFTI DAY/Finish at 3.30pm for half term. / PTA Valentines Discos/ Y5
cake sale

Wednesday 21%t February: International Languages Day — postponed

Tuesday 27" February: Parent teacher meetings (not 60C or 5J)

Thursday 29" February: Parent teacher meetings

Thank you to those who have paid the £6.50 for the Roman Day workshop. We are aware that you
were not informed of the cost prior to the day but this was an oversight on our part which we apologise
for. We do try and always inform you of any costs up front. We would be grateful if you could still
please make payment on Arbor under Activities and Trips. Please contact the office if you are having
difficulty paying

Thank you so much for all the wonderful items that you have already bought for us from the Amazon
Wishlist: Year 3 Amazon wishlist

Have a restful half term
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With kind regards,

The Year 3 Team

-
17 peinn
——

GOLD AWARD

London Borough of Richmond-upon-Thames

e o

Healthy School

AR
%

e



